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HOSA BOARD MEETING

MINUTES 03-1-09
ATTENDENCE:

Bill Morris

 Greg Lutz

 Liz Alecusan

Shawn Hiller
Johnnie Tindall
Stacy Schumacher  
 Scott Etnyre

Skip Zawodny

Stacy Schumacher
Donnie Hale

Amy Wobser

Laura Anthony
Guest:   Ashley Jakeway, Becky Alcox, Joe Divida, Pat Billman, Dan Hoover, Avin Assomull, Randy Babb
Meeting called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Greg Lutz. 
-Becky Alcox shared on “Crew Soccer Rocks” fundraiser for HOSA. Introduced Avin who shared that The Crew would put on a mini-camp that involves Crew players coming and doing stations, inflatable’s, giving t-shirt, and 1 ticket to a crew game. We commit to 250 or 500 ticket package with a deposit. Balance due 2 weeks before event. Becky will continue to work with Crew on this. Crew to forward contract to Greg.
-Motion made by Bill Morris to approve minutes from the 2-1-09  meeting. 2nd-Donnie Hale. Motion passed unanimously.
- New software - Donnie Hale shared that he is investigating new software to take the place of the CMI software.  HOSA needs something set-up by May 1st for tryout registrations. Some criteria in new software are: Pay us directly, on-line registration, team formation, and possibly ref scheduler.
-Goals donated – SoccerFirst has asked HOSA if we have any old goals to donate for them to make new ones out of, for the GOYSL tournament.  Greg Lutz shared that we have some to donate.  Motion made by Tindale to donate goals, Etnyre 2nd. Motion passed unanimously.
-Recreational/GOYSL coaches training – Ashley shared that she will firm up the dates on Monday to Liz. The event would  at Superkicks with Glen Torville, OSU assistant women’s soccer coach running the session. 
-CMI Update – Greg shared he filed complaint with state of Washington.  We are down to ~$19,000. No records of chargebacks from CMI. Greg will look into insurance policies. 

-HOSA Fax Number – Greg shared that no one seems to use it.  Will look make sure that line is not tied into the other phone line.
-Referees – Hale shared that the first of 2 ref classes were held.  Randy Babb shared that there is a proposal for the refs to pull out of USSF.  
-Public Relations – Hiller shared that decals, Crew Soccer Rocks, and the circus is all in the works.
-Rec Program – Lutz shared that coaches have their seasonal meeting on Tuesday. March 3rd.

-Little Paws – Becky Alcox shared that they presently have 82 participants signed up with 5 coaches and 3 interns.  They are needing more coaches and interns.
-GOYSL/MSSA – Skip shared we have 24 GIOYSL teams and 1 MSSA team. Would like to get the word out better about the MSSA teams.

-TopSoccer – Laura Anthony shared that fliers were completed but dates are wrong. The first three times to meet are at SoccerFirst due to weather. 

-Camps this summer – Amy Wobser will meet with Ashley to confirm dates of camps this summer.
-Fields – Morris shared that Columbus has not gotten back to him on use of Spindler. Greg will send out emails to Hilliard schools about their field space. Possible field space in Dublin.

-Club Uniforms – Becky shared that she has looked into a local company, Soccer Plus,  to handle the uniform needs for Hilliard FC. Shared that she was looking into parents paying for uniforms and having them for a 2-year cycle.

-Program Director – Ashley Jakeway reviewed the last year and is proposing to the board for:

-website for Hilliard FC.  Board members want it integrated with the new software for HOSA website. Will investigate this further.

-Motion for HOSA to pay for only the MOSSL tournament made by Johnnie Tindall, second by Donnie Hale. In favor 9 – against Donnie Hale

-Budget for Hilliard FC.  Board members passed a motion to give $6,000.00 from Camps and other camp funds to FC and anything over goes back into the general HOSA accounts.  All in favor: 9 -1 against Skip Zawodny.

-A signed camp agreement will be done for this summer camps 2009.

-Have board FC trustee to take care of parent complaints

-A proposal to change the Director of Programs position to have two Directors. One for women’s side and one for boys side for FC.  Ashley or both directors will take care of training for other programs.  
-Motion made by Scott Etnyre to adjourn at 11:20p.m. 2nd- Stacy Schumacher, motion passed unanimously.

